
 

Member Meetings:  June 23rd, 2015 @2pm 
July 27th, 2015 @ 4pm 

August 25th, 2015 @ 2pm 
Location to be determined.  Everyone WELCOME! 

 
For more information or to RSVP: 

Contact: katie@bianiagara.org 
 

A Clubhouse is a safe, welcoming environment where the focus is on members’ abilities  
rather than disabilities.  Individual members contribute their skills and strengths to run the 

Clubhouse for the combined good of all members.   
 

The summer meetings are to plan for the Clubhouse opening in September 2015. 
To learn more about the Clubhouse model and philosophy:   

http://www.braininjuryclubhouses.net 
 

Funded in part by the Ontario Trillium Foundation 

Brain Injury Association of Niagara  
is seeking Members for it’s new Clubhouse 

BICR Participants & Family Members 


